ANCASTER
RIGH SCHOOL

Welcome to the
AHS Community

Ilt's that time of the year...

Ancaster High School is excited to
welcome our future Royals and their
families as they begin the transition
from grade 8 to secondary school.
Please review the upcoming events
and dates at Ancaster High School for
grade 7 & 8 families to learn more
about the grade 9 program.

We look forward to meeting you and
welcoming Ancaster's class of 2027!!

How To Connect with

Us...

Guidance Team:

Ms. O'Sullivan (A-G) - cosullivehwdsb.on.ca
Mr. Nicholson (H-P) - snicholsehwdsb.on.ca
Mr. Vallance (Q-Z) - jvallancehwdsb.on.ca
Student Success Team:

Mrs. Adams - daadamsehwdsb.on.ca
Mr. Wilson - smwilsonehwdsb.on.ca
Social Media:

eancasterhighroyals
eancaster_royals_athletics

Grade 7 & 8 Night

Ancaster High is pleased to invite students and
families to visit our campus and learn about our
Grade 9 programming.

Wednesday November 30th from 6-8pm
6:00pm - Auditorium, presentation from Guidance
6:30 - 8:00pm - Meet AHS staff, visit grade ¢
subject specific displays, ask staff questions,
speak to student leaders about the various clubs
and teams that Ancaster has to offer.

Save the Date

November 30, 2022 - Grade 7 & 8 night
January 2023 - AHS will host Grade 9 option
sheet night. Guidance will share the technical
aspects of Grade 9 option planning and the
path to graduation.

January 23-27, 2023 - AHS Guidance staff
visits fo associate Grade 8 classes to discuss
secondary school, Grade 9 course offerings
and school life at AHS.

February 7, 2023 - Course selection process
is OPEN via Xello.

March 3, 2023 - Grade 9 course selection
deadline.

May 2023 - Grade 8s will be invited to see
our spring theatre production. More details to
follow

Summer 2023 - Incoming Grade 9
students/families will receive their registration
information and preliminary timetable

Late August - Grade 9 Orientation. All Grade
9s welcomed to AHS for special activities.




